
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Hidden Hollow 
Elementary 
Home of the 

Hornets 
	

Our Mission: 
“Ensuring that each 

child has the 
education and skills 
necessary to achieve 

a successful, 
productive life, and to 

benefit society.” 
 

Principal: 
Brad Davies 

 
Address: 

7447 Hidden Valley Pkwy. 
Eagle Mountain UT 84005 

 
Phone 

(801)610-8721 
 

Fax 
(801)789-7806 

 

	
	

	

Welcome	to	December! 
 
What	a	wonderful	time	of	year!	It’s	a	time	to	be	with	family	and	friends. 
 
Thank	you	for	being	so	friendly	and	warm	to	our	teachers	and	staff.	We	hope	
that	this	holiday	season	brings	happiness	and	joy	to	you	and	your	families. 
 
With	the	change	in	weather,	we	want	to	remind	you	to	make	sure	your	kids	are	
dressed	for	the	weather.	If	it	is	too	wet	or	too	cold	we	will	keep	them	inside,	but	
most	days	will	be	outside	days.	So,	please	make	sure	they	are	ready	for	the	cold	
outside. 
 
Also,	with	the	cold	weather,	we	have	more	people	driving	their	kids	to	school.	
We	ask	that	you	be	considerate	and	patient	with	the	other	drivers.	Our	parking	
lot	fills	up	even	more	than	it	usually	does,	so	please	help	out	in	keeping	the	flow	
going	in	and	out	as	much	as	possible.	We’ll	do	our	best	as	well	to	help	the	flow	
going.	The	“Kindergarten	parking	lot”	seems	to	be	a	little	less	crowded	as	an	
option	to	our	very	busy	north	parking	lot.	Thank	you	again	for	your	help	and	
patience. 
 
We	have	a	lot	of	fun	activities	at	this	time	of	the	year.	Please	check	notes	coming	
home	from	your	child’s	teacher	to	make	sure	you	keep	up	on	everything	that	is	
happening	here	at	Hidden	Hollow. 
 
We	appreciate	you!	We	are	grateful	for	your	support!	We	“Seize	Every	Day”,	and	
we	are	able	to	do	this	because	of	such	wonderful	parents,	students,	teachers,	
and	staff. 
 
Thank	you, 
 
Mr.	Davies	–	Principal	–	Hidden	Hollow	Elementary 
	

	



	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Calendar	Items:	
December:	

	
December	9	&	10:	
James	and	the	Giant	Peach	
School	Play	Audition/	
Workshop	
	
December	13:	
1st	Grade	Program	6	pm	
Parents	Invited	
	
December	15:	
Choir	Performance	6pm	
	
December	16:	
School	Spirit	Day-	wear	
your	Ugly	Sweater!	
	
December	14,	15,	16:	
6th	Grade	Winter	Store	open	
8-3:30	
	
December	21	
PTA	meeting	5	pm	
	
December	23-January	2:	
Winter	Break	
No	School		
	
Looking	ahead:	
January	5:	
James	and	the	Giant	Peach	
Parent	Meeting	
	
January	16:	
Martin	Luther	King	Jr.	Day	–	
No	school		
	
January	27:	
Science	Fair

	
	
	
	
	

Our 6th GRADE WINTER STORE 
will be December 14, 15, 16. Hours will 
be during school, 8-3:30. Students will be 
able to purchase a variety of fun little 
gifts courtesy of our 6th graders.  
*Because of the Winter Store, the Library 
will be closed these days. 

	

	

	

		

	
	
	

	

Winter Break will be Friday, 
December 23 through Monday, 

January 2. School will resume on 
Tuesday, January 3, 2017. We hope you 
and your family have a joyous Holiday 

Season! 

		

		

	

	

	



	

Parents, if you have any personal information (phone number, address, etc.) 
that has changed, please call the office. If you need to update who can check 

your children out of school, we can help you update it in Skyward. Also, if your 
child is going to be absent, please call the office and excuse their absence within 

2 weeks of the absence. We miss them when they are gone.  

Have you gotten your background 
check done yet? Do you need one for 
an upcoming Field Trip? You can now 
schedule your appointment online. Go 

to alpineschools.org click on District 
Services, and select Human Resources. 

Click on the orange button at the top of 
the page. You can then select which day 
and time you would like. They are $55 
and they are good for life. If you want 

to go on a field trip, or work in the 
classroom, you have to get one done. 

	

School Spirit Day is 
Friday, December 16th. Wear your 

UGLY SWEATER!!! 

Student council will give a 
prize to the class with the most 

participation. Get creative and Let’s see 
your ugly cat, sparkle, light up, or jingle 

bell sweaters!! 

	


